From: Suzannah Stanley <SStanley@mcknze.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 1:04 PM

Keith Leonard To:

Ian Sisson; Krawczuk, Dana L. Cc:

Subject: IMP 24-0001 update

Hello Keith,

We withdraw our requests for the Minor AR process for small projects instead of Type II ARs, and for changes to Condition 2 about PUEs. Please remove the findings about these in your staff report and hearing presentation.

Thank you,

Suzannah Stanley

Land Use Planning **D** 971-346-3808 **C** 503-839-7036 Senior Associate

Professional Licenses & Certifications



Mackenzie.

ARCHITECTURE = INTERIORS = STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING CIVIL ENGINEERING = LAND USE PLANNING = LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE

PORTLAND, OR | VANCOUVER, WA | SEATTLE, WA | SACRAMENTO, CA

www.MACKENZIE.inc